
 
Re project: Woodlawn ARC: SSD-21184278 
 
I object to Woodlawn's application to construct a waste-to-energy incinerator at Tarago in the 
Goulburn district. 
 
The  amount of energy produced would be relatively small, and in my opinion the 'energy 
generation' part of the project is just a cover for the burning of waste. 
 
Apart from greenhouse gases, plumes of toxic chemicals will be produced, which will blow over the 
district and accumulate in the soil, people and animals over time. 
 
So-called waste-to-energy incinerators should never be used anywhere. They will poison everywhere 
they are built. 
 
I have not made a reportable political donation in the last two years. 
I acknowledge and accept the Department's disclaimer and declaration. 
 
Ian McCormack 
218 Cowper St, Goulburn, NSW 2580 
 
 
 


